LMSA Minutes
November 29, 2006

5:30 – 5:35 p.m. Call to order and Reading and Approval of 11-17-2006 meeting   


    minutes.

5:35 – 5:45 p.m. Officer Reports – None

5:45 – 6:30 p.m.  Physician Panel/Dinner Planning – 2 formal speakers as of now.  


    Doctors will be attending.  Will have Q & A panel of medical and 


    undergrad students.  An e-mail reminder will be sent out.  We have


    $500 for food.  $100 of that was for rice and beans.  $360 went to 


    eight trays of tacos, chimichangas, guacamole, salsa, sour cream, chips 


    and salsa.  We have $40 left for drinks.  Lily will take care of this.  Will 

    ask OMCA if they are able to donate the napkins, plates, utensils, etc. 



    We will have registration sheet requesting contact info and such, 


    evaluations to be filled out by the participants, UW ambassadors, and 


    other brochures and materials to give out to the attendees.  Dress is 


    business casual.  Nelly will ask if Dr. Acosta is willing to do the 



    closing.  Christina will give an intro of LMSA, say a little about 



    founding members, then introduce physicians and let them do their 


    speech, then we will do Q & A.  Be at the South Campus Center by 


    12:30 p.m.

6:30 – 6:35 p.m.  Announcements

· Website Registration – Please do this ASAP

· LMSA Membership Fees (Due Dec. 1, 2006):

· Medical Students - $25/year

· Undergrad – one time fee of $10

· Recruitment for Secretary – Mayra will take over the position.

· Hosting future LMSA conferences? – We can hold regional conference.  We can start thinking about it for the next year.  A regional conference is for everyone and consists of workshops, activities, and speakers.  An MSR conference is just for the MSR’s of each chapter.  Bids for the regional conference are put out 2 years in advance and are alternated between the Northern and Southern region for equality.  

· Hopefully T-shirts will be done by this Friday.  We are getting 20 shirts.

· We need to plan a coffee night for mentors and mentees in Jan.

· Student Health Consortium (Mayra) – We will be having our final meeting on Dec. 4th to plan events for the upcoming quarter.  We plan on having a health week sometime in Spring quarter where various issues will be raised and will be presented in the form of speakers, movies, activities, games, etc.  If you have any ideas about anything, let Mayra know so that she can take those ideas to the SHC meetings.  SHC will be having a leaders retreat on January 19-20th to develop skills, talk about health issues, and to get to know members of the other 18 health related orgs on campus.  During this retreat, each org will be randomly matched up with another org and they will both have to work together to do an event and present it to some group in the community.  Any questions, ideas, or comments, talk to Mayra.

